
‭SAB Meeting‬
‭April 3, 2023‬
‭Call to order 7:02pm‬

‭Pledge of Allegiance‬
‭Roll Call‬
‭Frank Kopa, Nikki Hand, Brian Cope, Don Heverly‬

‭Sports:‬
‭Football and Cheerleading‬ ‭P‬
‭Hockey‬ ‭P‬
‭Basketball‬ ‭P‬
‭Little League‬ ‭P‬
‭Travel Baseball‬ ‭A‬
‭Lacrosse‬ ‭P‬
‭Soccer‬ ‭P‬
‭Wrestling‬ ‭A‬

‭Old Business‬
‭Brian Cope Monroe Twp Parks and Rec Director‬

‭New Business‬
‭Don Heverly is our new SAB town council liaison‬

‭Background badges, all sports are required to pay $1 per child for your highest registered‬
‭season if your organization has multiple seasons per year.‬
‭Brian and Don will be going to town council to have the SAB ordinance and Parks and Rec‬
‭handbook updated. Will address how accumulated funds in the background account should be‬
‭spent moving forward.‬

‭Brian would like a list of organizations coaches emailed to him each season in addition to the list‬
‭being sent to Anne.‬

‭Game and practice schedules should be submitted to Brian and Tiffany each season.‬

‭If an organization's board has new members, please make sure incoming board members are‬
‭aware of SAB policies and SAB secretary, Brian and Tiffany are made aware of new contact.‬

‭Soccer invested in field painting robot. They are willing to lease out the machine to other‬
‭organizations.‬

‭Soccer players reported practicing on flag and lacrosse fields. Soccer will address with teams.‬



‭Soccer is concerned about parking issues at Duffy park. Several cars park illegally and there‬
‭was an issue with emergency vehicles unable to get on the field to aid child needing immediate‬
‭medical assistance.‬

‭Several organizations have expressed concern in regards to duffy parking lot lighting‬

‭If anyone has any field lighting issues please let Brian know asap to have lights fixed.‬

‭Brian has a quote for fertilizing Duffy fields‬

‭Lacrosse will have KONA Ice truck back this season for fundraising‬

‭Meeting adjourned 7:40‬

‭Brian Cope‬
‭856-723-4095‬
‭bcope@monroetownshipnj.org‬


